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I think my personal ecological conversion has been the slow work of God and is still on-going. Growing up Quaker and then becoming a Franciscan sister I always believed in living simply and advocating for the Earth, but my personal commitments have been inconsistent and tentative. 

Right now, my biggest connection to the Laudato Si platform is through the commitment of my congregation, the Franciscan Sisters of Perpetual Adoration. I participate in the Eco-spirituality committee of the FSPA. Together we have read Laudato Si and are considering its implementation with our sisters, affiliates and partners in mission. 

Recently, my main commitment is to cut down considerably on my meat consumption. I understand how vital this is for my own health, the planet, and for a right sharing of the world’s resources.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Other personal goals are to stop using plastic for leftovers, reduce packaging (especially of detergents and soaps), and to eat from our garden when food is available. I would also like to encourage other FSPA sisters, affiliates and partners in mission to live Laudato Si in their own lives through the work of our committee. 

Laudato Si! Praised be! 
